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MEDIA RELEASE
 Tuesday, 10 July, 2018
$250,000 upgrade for Morphettville reserve
A reserve in Morphettville that has been given a $250,000 upgrade including a new playground, sports courts, exercise equipment and landscaping will open in July.

The ageing Appleby Road Reserve playground has been transformed with a 4.5 metre high tower with a tunnel slide and climbing frames, swings, water pump and dry creek.   
Three-on-three sports courts for basketball and netball have been installed as well as a barbecue, picnic facilities, seats, shelter, irrigation and a path.

The upgrade has been fully funded by the State Government as part of its Morphettville Neighbourhood Renewal Project.  

Mayor Kris Hanna will officially unveil the upgraded reserve at a community event at 11am, Tuesday, 24 July.

“The new Appleby Road Reserve will be exciting for children and adults,” Mayor Hanna said.

“The range of equipment means families can enjoy a fun-packed day out and a picnic or barbecue. 

“Kids can play on slides and swings and hone their basketball and netball skills.  Adults can drop in and use the exercise equipment at any time.
“On behalf of the local community, I’d like to thank the State Government for helping to transform Morphettville with this new reserve and quality housing.”

Construction began in April this year.
Two South Australian companies worked on the project. Design work was undertaken by OuterSpace Landscape Architects. Plotworks undertook construction.  

Contact: Craig Clarke, Unit Manager Communications, City of Marion, 0434 600 637 

[image: image2.jpg]facebook.com/CityofMarion a twitter.com/CityofMarion youtube.com/CityofMarion






[image: image2.jpg]